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Am I Doing this Right? A One-Year Checkup on the Illinois 
Trust Code
Presented by the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education

June 22, 2021

Private Wealth partners Adam Damerow and Tye Klooster will participate in "Am I Doing this Right? A 
One-Year Checkup on the Illinois Trust Code" beginning at 11:30 a.m. (CT) on Tuesday, June 22. 
The half-day virtual program will review updates to the Illinois Trust Code one year later, covering 
topics that include drafting and modifying trusts to permit beneficiaries, mandatory and elective 
provisions on notices and accounting, merger doctrine, tools for trust modification and litigation 
protection provisions, and concluding with a Q&A panel.

Learn more about the "Am I Doing this Right? A One-Year Checkup on the Illinois Trust Code" 
webinar.
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